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March 28, 2024 
 
Transmittal No. 258      Oil Pipeline Filing:  
     
To:  Debbie-Anne Reese, Acting Secretary 

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
    888 First Street, N.E. 

Washington, DC 20426 
 
 
The accompanying tariff for Magellan Pipeline Company, L.P. (“MPL”), a subsidiary of ONEOK, Inc., 
issued on March 28, 2024, to be effective on April 1, 2024, is sent to you for filing in compliance with 
the requirements of the Interstate Commerce Act and the rules and regulations of the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission. Said tariff is issued by Jake Nolte, Supervisor Pipeline Tariffs of MPL. 
 

F.E.R.C. No. 160.46.0 canceling F.E.R.C. No. 160.45.0, IS23-400-000 
 
F.E.R.C. No. 160.46.0 is filed under authority of 18 CFR 342.2 (b). This tariff establishes new service in 
Item No. 206 from the Superior, WI origin to the destinations of El Dorado, KS, Glenpool (Explorer PL), 
OK, and Tulsa, OK. An affidavit indicating that at least one non-affiliated company has agreed to the 
three new rates is attached hereto. Contact information has been updated. No other changes have 
been made to this tariff. 
 
Pursuant to 18 CFR 341.14 (Special Permission), MPL requests that it be granted a waiver under 
Section 6(3) of the Interstate Commerce Act to file this tariff on three (3) days’ notice to provide 
shippers the benefit of using the new routes and rates referenced above as those become available 
on April 1, 2024. 
 
MPL respectfully requests that all protests, complaints, suspensions, motions, or orders, which in 
any way affect this publication, be transmitted concurrent with their filing/issuance to Jake Nolte by 
email at Jake.Nolte@oneok.com and Tariffs@oneok.com, and confirmed at the telephone number 
shown below. 
 
I hereby certify that I have on or before this date sent one copy of the publications and transmittal to 
each subscriber thereto by means of transmission agreed upon in writing by the subscriber. Questions 
and services regarding this filing should be directed to Jake Nolte at the address below. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Jake Nolte   
Supervisor – Tariffs         
100 W. Fifth Street      
Tulsa, OK 74103                     
(918) 588-7258     
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In accordance with 18 CFR 341.2(c), the following Joint Carrier information is made available: 
 
 

Coffeyville Resources Pipeline, LLC 
2277 Plaza Drive, Suite 500 
Sugar Land, TX  77479 
Michael Puddy 
(281)207-3370 

KPL Northern States, LLC 
4111 E. 37th Street North 
Wichita, KS 67220 
Chris Palmer  
(316) 828-2125 

Phillips 66 Carrier LLC 
P.O. Box 421959 
Houston, TX 77242-1959 
Alan Fairwell 
(832) 765-1608 

Valero Partners Wynnewood, LLC 
One Valero Way 
San Antonio, TX  78249-1616 
Nate Murphy 
(210) 345-5778 

 


